
From: BRECHERM@gtlaw.com [mailto:BRECHERM@gtlaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2009 3:49 PM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Subject: Orlando Telephone Company, Inc. 
 
Ms. Mukhoty: 
  
Per our discussion today regarding the pending application for consent to the transfer of 
control of Orlando Telephone Company', Inc.'s Section 214 international authorization to 
Summit Broadband, this confirms our understanding that upon consummation of the 
transaction contemplated by the application, control of Orlando Telephone Company, 
Inc. will be transferred from its present ownership to Summit Broadband.  Subsequent 
thereto, Orlando Telephone Company, Inc. will be merged into Summit Broadband and 
will no longer exist as a separate legal entity.  At the appropriate time, we will file with 
the Commission a pro forma application reflecting the merger of Orlando Telephone into 
Summit Broadband.  If you have questions, please contact me at your convenience. 
  
  
Mitchell Brecher 
Shareholder  
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